SIBITI
PRIVATE
ESTATE

05 October 2021.

To whom it may concern,

Our Estate is SO privileged to have a group of shy indigenous Lesser Bush Babies visiting us - these
small nocturnal primates with oversized eyes — scamper over our roof tops and trees to feed on gum
from the Acacia Trees, butterflies and insects — some even making their homes among us!

Our Estate borders on the “Bush Baby Corridor” which runs through areas of Witkoppen through to
Magaliesig. Unfortunately with ongoing and disorganized development within these areas;
development is fast destroying these little primate’s natural habitat along with their food source.
With kind donations from various surrounding Supermarkets and residents, we have been able to
supplement their diet with strawberry yogurt, bananas and pure honey.

This year we have managed to replace 240m of climbing rope from funds and rope donated by kind
residents. However, we still need to replace +/- 800m of worn climbing rope which comes at quite a
cost.

We would like to make an appeal that should you have any rope that is unfit for your purposes that
you would like to donate that could be suitable for our bush babies, we would be most grateful.

We have included some images for you and a short video of our bush babies at one of our three
feeding stations within our Estate.

Should you be able to assist, kindly contact Christiaan on 082 408 3282.
With grateful thanks and kind regards,

TRUSTEES OF SIBITI PRIVAT ESTATE



